
Technical Notice on JAVA - March 15, 2010 (Update) 
 
Prompted by a question from TTB, we have inquired further into the specific 
version of JAVA needed to support the use of ACE M-1 Functionality.  ACE M1 
will require JAVA version 1.6.17.   
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Susan Dyszel 
(Susan.Dyszel@dhs.gov) 
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